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13/02/2024  17:07:302024/0012/P OBJ Deborah Laniado Hello - I have had building work happening all around my house for over 5 years, basement opposite and 

currently next door at 190 which will continue for 2 years and now this proposal at 194. 

These plans are not in alignment with this being a conservation area and will continue with unbearable noise 6 

days a week! Not only this, it is seriously going to impact my privacy into my bedroom and garden at the back 

of my flat, it will also affect the light coming into the back of the house as the increase in storeys will make the 

back of the house even darker than it already is.
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